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This week we said goodbye to our butterflies. ‘:ff-"r'fﬁ'geﬂler

Much to everyone’s amazement all 5 hatched

successfully! After watching them for a couple of days we set them free.
One of them, whom Bronte had named Miss Harding, seemed reluctant

to leave us, but with a bit of gentle persuasion it did eventually go!

Your help and support with sunhats and water bottles was very much
appreciated this week. The children have coped brilliantly with the whole
week. They were very sensible listening to us telling them to stay in the
shade, keeping their hats on and drinking copious amounts of water! We

have lost count of how many times the water bottles were refilled. But it was

all in a good cause as it helped us in the heat and with all the sporting
activities. This week we have done cricket, hockey, fencing, football skills, team building,
athletics, multi-skills, zumba, yoga, ball skills and parachute games! (I think that’s
everything!) As well as listened to the fantastic Rich Parker who talked to us
yesterday about his skating career and undertook the sponsored event. We have
had an amazing week with some fantastic coaches. You can find out more by
looking at the Excalibur Blog.

Homework and key rings are being collected in on Wednesday 8" July. We collect the key rings

in over the summer as Year 1 has their own system for learning these words. If you wish to
keep practising the words over the summer break they can be found in your child’s planner
towards the back.

We had two mystery readers this week Kaloyan’s Mum was our mystery reader yesterday and
on Wednesday we invited Miss Robinson, who will be the Year One teacher next year, to read '
the story. We aim to get her to pop in as much as she can over the next two weeks. The ‘
children will get to spend the morning with her next Wednesday. They will come into our pag ‘
classroom as usual and will go for their visit once they are settled. ot |

There are no stars this week as it is sports week but congratulations to Evie and Rose who sat
on the VIP table today to eat their lunch!
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Thank you as always for your support,

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Newbould and Miss Harding




